
2017 Town of Glenville Water Bills 

 

Water Bills were mailed out to residents within the 

Town of Glenville Water District  

on June 6, 2017.    

These bills are payable by mail or in person,  

at the  

Town of Glenville Municipal Center,  

18 Glenridge Road,  

Glenville, New York 12302 

Payments can be made in the form  

cash or check.  

Please make checks payable to: Receiver of Taxes 

 We do not accept credit or debit cards for payment.  

Water Bills are payable 

 through June 30, 2017, penalty Free  

July 1 through 31, 2017, with a 5% penalty 

Last Day of Collections is July 31, 2017 

 

If you do not receive your bill by June 14, 2017, or if 

you have any questions, please give our office a call at 

(518) 688-1217.  

  

Thank you!!  : ) 



 


